
North Slope Borough School District
Maintenance & Operations

The North Slope School District is seeking to lease employee housing. If you own property that you would 

be interested in leasing to the NSBSD in Utqiagvik, Atqasuk, Kaktovik, Nuiqsut and Point Hope, you may 

pick up an FY22 Request for Posting Packet (RFP) at the Maintenance and Operations Office located at 

1693 Okpik Street in Barrow, Alaska. If you would like to request for an electronic copy to be sent to your 

e-mail address, please call (907) 852-4710. The deadline to submit your proposal is April 16, 2021 at 4pm. 

NSBSD will receive proposals in the following manner:
1. Hand delivery: 1693 Okpik St. Barrow, Alaska
2. Mail Delivery: Craig Jones or Jill Crooks

Maintenance and Operations
PO Box 455
Barrow, Alaska 99723

3. Fax Delivery: 907-852-9769
4. Email Delivery: craig.jones@nsbsd.org or jill.crooks@nsbsd.org
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mailto:jill.crooks@nsbsd.org

